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December 22, 2020

Commissioner Mike Morath
Texas Education Agency
1701 N. Congress Avenue
Austin, Texas 78701

Subject: Letter of Support for 7Cs Academy

Dear Commissioner Morath:

I am writing this letter in support of 7Cs Academy to start a PrekK-8 public
charter school in San Antonio, Texas.

I have worked alongside Mrs. Rosario Crutchfield on Acts Missions board of
directors. She presently is also active on the 7Cs Academy board of directors. |
can assure you that Rosario possess the qualities needed to aid the board’s
objectives of bringing world class education to the children in the most needed
sectors of San Antonio.

| firmly believe that every child in San Antonio deserves a chance to obtain a
good education. Unfortunately too many San Antonio schools have scored an
“unacceptable performance” rating in the past 3 years. These schools are
located in areas where economically disadvantage students reside who are at
the highest risk of underperforming scholastically.

The multifaceted intervention plan which guides 7Cs Academy’s whole child
education will change attitudes in both the student and the parents. This will
enable the child to maximize his educaticnal experience and set him up for
success. The innovative platforms used are the Designing Learning 2.0 and the
Real-World STREAMS Education. These platforms will teach the student to
build on their innate curiosity and to develop knowledge, skills and attitudes
for lifelong success. It will also build character, critical thinking, ‘
communication, and a sense of citizenship and self-worth. That is why a
charter school of this nature is so much needed in San Antonio.

I have been a member of the GED Brunch Group of Friends for many years. Our
organization raises funds to help nontraditional students obtain a GED and to
transition to a college education. Since its inception we have helped hundreds
of students many of which have obtained their bachelors, masters and
doctorate degrees. The majority of them have reintegrated into the group, are
active members and are involved int helping their communities.

From my personal funds | have sponsored the education of three wonderful
Guatemalans. The outcome of my sacrifice has been very rewarding. We have



Hector L. Nevarez, M.D., P.A.

210-224-6633 in Guatemala now a medical doctor, a business employee holding an MBA and

a teacher with a PhD. Each of them are aware of their social responsibility and
give back to their community.

[ thank you in advance for reading my letter of support for 7Cs Academy.
Please do not hesitate to contact me at my office if you have any questions.

We sincerely hope you see the benefit that 7Cs Academy will bring to the

students and their families in San Antonio.
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